
Summer 2 Term – Newsletter 

Reading - Make sure child is reading for 20 minutes each day and that they’re able to answer lots of questions 

about their reading book! 

Spellings – Each week the children will take home their spellings to practice for their weekly spelling test. The 

spelling words reflect those given on the Year 2 National Curriculum so it is extremely important that children 

practice these and that they are confident of how they are spelt. 

Handwriting - Please ensure children are forming letters correctly in their letter families: 

Maths – Children need to be able to quickly recall 

multiplication and division facts for the 2, 3, 5 and 10 

multiplication tables, including recognising odd and even 

numbers. They need to know that division is the inverse of 

multiplication (e.g. 4 × 5 = 20 and 20 ÷ 5 = 4) and be fluent 

with these fact families (see image).  Please practice these 

at home as we will test children on these facts regularly in 

school. 

 


